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President 
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(IFF) 
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00920 Helsinki 
Finland 
 
 

 

          Lausanne, 28 February 2019 
 

Dear President,  

The IOC is pleased to launch the 2019 IOC - International Federation 

Development Programme.  

The great success of the Olympism in Action Forum and the Summer Youth 

Olympic Games Buenos Aires 2018 a few months ago has underscored the 

ongoing strength of the Olympic Movement and the continued attractiveness of the 

Olympic Games. With the role of sport in society more relevant than ever, 

strengthening the support for sport and athletes worldwide is a key commitment of 

Olympic Agenda 2020. 

 

It is therefore my pleasure to confirm that this year the IOC will allocate a total of 

USD 32’000 to the IFF for your development programme. We trust that this 

funding will contribute greatly to supporting your chosen project with a goal of 

further developing your sport and supporting your athletes.  

Please note that the IOC Sports Director will contact you in order to complete the 

relevant documentation and process the support payment.  

Wishing you every success in the implementation of your project, I remain,  

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

 


